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Khydeeja Alam  

California Volunteers, Office of the Governor 

1400 10th St, Sacramento CA 

 

May 10th, 2022 

 

Sheryl Davis 

City of San Francisco 

 

Sheryl, 

 

Thank you for submitting your application for the #CaliforniansForAll Youth Jobs 

Corps on behalf of the City of San Francisco. This letter is to confirm that your 

application was approved, and that California Volunteers intends to award the City 

$11,790,072.00 to implement the program with funding availability beginning upon 

the signing of a contract between the City and California Volunteers and ending no 

later than June 30th, 2024. Our office looks forward to working with you. Deadline for 

contract execution submission is May 22, 2022. Please feel free to contact me if you 

have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Khydeeja Alam  

External and Legislative Affairs Director, California Volunteers 
 


